
  October 17, 2014 

   9:00 – 10:00 a.m. 
The Forms Committee has made a 

number of enhancements to the 

Buyer Inspection Addendum along 

with several other association 

addendums.  These changes are so 

substantial that we felt it important 

to offer an informational session to 

shine some light on what these 

changes are. 

 

The REALTOR only event will be 

held at the Association office.  Please 

RSVP to 217.698.7000 or email 

admin@caaronline.com if you're 

planning to attend. 

Unveiling the 
Revised Buyer 

Inspection 
Addendum 

Attend this session to 

learn first-hand those 

changes that were made 

to these addendums: 

 

Buyer 

Inspection 

Addendum 

 

Repair 

Addendum 

 

As-Is Condition 

Addendum  
  

(Note:  A moratorium 
has been placed on 
the use of these 
revised forms until 
November 1, 2014) 
 
 

Event Sponsor: 


